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ERRATUM 

 

Kindly note that the bid advertised in the tender bulletin publication dated 6 November 2015 and 

Sunday Times dated 08 November 2015 for the "Appointment of a panel of insolvency 

practitioners" has been amended. 

The revised bid documents and minutes of the first non-compulsory briefing session will be 

available on SARS website from 30 November 2015. 

A second non-compulsory briefing session will be held on 11 December 2015 at 11:00. 

Please note that the closing date has been extended to 19 January 2016. 

All amendments are in the Main “RFI 02-2015 – Insolvency Practitioners”. 

 


